
Hello and welcome to our first mental wellbeing newsletter.   

Our current situation is an extremely difficult one, leaving many of us, both adults and children, struggling with our 
thoughts and feelings.  Hopefully, this will bring some new ideas and suggestions which will help and support you and your 
family.   

If we can be of any help in school, please do not hesitate to contact us .  Take care and stay safe always, Mrs. J. Cart-
wright. 

Article 24 of the UNCRC says that healthcare for children and young people should be as good as possible, and also goes further than this by saying children and 
young people have the right to be both physically and mentally fulfilled.  

Looking after your Mental Health and Wellbeing  

Plan your day  

As tempting as it might be to stay in your pyjamas all day, regular  routines are important for a healthy body and a 
healthy mind. Plan a focus for the day e.g. to read 2 chapters of your book, design a new game.  

Move more every day  

Being active reduces worries, increases energy levels and can make us more alert and help us sleep better. Try a relaxation 
technique Relaxing and focusing on the day can help our mental health .Why not try some children’s yoga during the day. 
Below is the yoga link:  

https://video.link/w/1CPMb  



Support and advice for Parents and Children  

These websites from the NHS offers expert advice and practical tips to help you look after your child’s mental health and well-
being as well as the rest of the family:  https://www.nhs.uk/oneyou/every-mind-matters/ ThinkNinja is a mental health app 
designed for 10 to 18 year olds. Using a variety of content and tools, it allows young people to learn about mental health and 
emotional wellbeing, and develop skills they can use to build resilience and stay well.  FREE during the coronavirus crisis. 

Connect with others  

Find fun ways to keep in touch with your family and friends, e.g. sharing a joke, playing a game together, reading a story via face 

time or phone. You could send a friendly text or post a drawing or a letter to a friend.  

 

Take time to be grateful  

 

Make time each day for you and your family to think about what went well. It is important to recognise your successes and the 

things you are grateful for, no matter how small. You could start a diary where you write or draw two or three things you have 

been proud about or are grateful for that day.  



The NSPCC are offering support and advice if you feel your child is struggling with their mental health and anxiety 
due to the coronavirus. More information and advice can be found on their website:           

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/coronavirusadvice-support-children-families-parents  

Young Minds – https://youngminds.org.uk  

Kooth are an online mental wellbeing community.    

Communicate any concerns with school  

If you have any worries or concerns about your child’s wellbeing, then please let school know.  






